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April 24, 2022 

 

Chair Gary Dahms 

Senate Commerce Committee 

95 University Avenue West 

Saint Paul, MN 55155 

 

Chair Dahms and members of the Committee, 

 

The Minnesota Farm Bureau Federation (MFBF) appreciates the opportunity to submit this letter in support of 

the increased use of biofuels in Minnesota. Thanks Chair Dahms for bringing this bill forward. 

  

A large barrier in the biofuel discussion has been a stable, long-term funding source for infrastructure. By 

providing options to address this issue, we hope to see an increased use of ethanol and other biofuels across the 

state. Biofuels are a win for all of Minnesota: lower gas prices, cleaner air, and a stronger economy.  

  

MFBF supports the increased use of biofuels, and is excited for the opportunities this bill will provide when it 

comes to expanding the renewable fuel industry. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
 
Dan Glessing 

President 


